
ADDITIONAL SAFETY NOTE - JESUS LOCK PORTAGE

There are some engineering works
going on at Jesus Lock at the
moment. A section along the towpath
is fenced off - although easily
passable, yet it creates a tunnel
which may be dangerous for
pedestrians and cyclists who also use
the path.
Additionally, the narrow stairs down
to the river are slippery, and the
concrete edging along the river is
subsiding and coming away from the
bank.
As a result, I have decided to make this a walking portage
and I will post additional marshals there.


